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CALENDAR DATES 2023 

19th DECEMBER 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY – WHOLE SCHOOL – NON UNIFORM 
Details emailed 7.12.23  

20th DECEMBER 
12:00pm to 12:30pm 

FANTASTIC FINISH! - Parents/carers invited to come and see the 
children’s learning then the children can be taken home 

3rd JANUARY 2024 STAFF TRAINING DAY 

4th JANUARY 2024 ALL CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 

11th JANUARY 2024 
2:30pm 

YEAR 4 CALDECOTTE RESIDENTIAL PARENTS/CARERS 
MEETING – School Hall  
Details of the residential will follow in the New Year 

19th JANUARY 2024 
9am to 10am 

WHOLE SCHOOL MATHS WORKSHOP FOR ALL 
PARENTS/CARERS  

13th FEBRUARY 2024 PANCAKE RACES – details to follow 

19th to 23rd FEBRUARY  HALF TERM – SCHOOL CLOSED 

1st MARCH 2024 ST DAVIDS DAY – NON UNIFORM - wear red/white/green 

7th MARCH 2024 WORLD BOOK DAY – details to follow 

18th to 22nd MARCH 2024 SHAKESPEARE WEEK 

19th MARCH 2024 WHOLE SCHOOL CLASS PHOTO’S 

28th MARCH 2024 
1pm to 1:30pm 

FANTASTIC FINISH! - Parents/carers invited to come and see the 
children’s learning then the children can be taken home 

29th MARCH to 15th APRIL EASTER HOLIDAYS – SCHOOL CLOSED 

6th MAY 2024 MAY BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

15th MAY 2024 SCOOT FIT EXPERIENCE DAY – WHOLE SCHOOL  
Details to follow 

16th & 17th MAY 2024 YEAR 4 CALDECOTTE XPERIENCE – details to follow 



 
 

 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

Thank you to everyone who filled in the parent questionnaire that was sent out.  We were grateful 
for the overwhelmingly positive feedback from your replies.  Thank you especially to those of you 
who took the time to add your name to any comment or queries.  This really helps us to feedback 

accordingly.  Please be assured that we take note of these and will be responding to you between 
now and early in the New Year.  

 

Kind regards 
 Mrs Pearce 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Challenge Champions Last Week 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

BOBCAT: Evelyn  LYNX: Callum 

1Y: Loralei  1M: Charlie 

2L: Cyaan  2O: Max 

3J: Paisley   

4P: Maddie 4G: George 

 

 

 

 



             
 
 
 

               
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English Champion of the Week 

8th December 2023 

 

 

Maths Champion of the Week 

8th December 2023 



 
1st Place : Annie                2 

nd Place :  Olive & Alice                3rd Place: Callie

PTA Christmas Bake-Off 
 

Congratulations to our winners and well done to everyone who entered the  

PTA Christmas Bake-Off competition! Here are the rest of the marvellous bakes……. 



Year 3’s Trip  

All Saints Church  

 Christmas Trail 





 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Early Years Learning about a Czech 

Christmas with Mrs Schmidtova 
 

Leighton Forest Care Home – Christmas Carols 
 

Beaudesert were delighted to be able to take some Year 4 children to one of our local care 
homes to sing some Christmas Carols.  The residents were overwhelmed by their beautiful 

voices!  Well done everyone! 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Year 1Y RE lesson 

All the children watched the Christmas story and had ago at sequencing it! They were 
really proud of their work as you all can see…. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years Nativity - ‘Miracle in town’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 All Saints Church 

Christmas Carols 

 
Year 4 had a lovely Christmas Carol service at the All Saints 
Church last week.  They sang their hearts out to ‘Away in a 

Manger’, ‘It was on a Starry Night’ and                                          
‘We wish you a Merry Christmas’! 

 



 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 

Thank you to 

everyone who kindly 

donated 

to our 

charity 

 
 

We will let you know in the New Year to how much you helped us raise 
 

 
 
 

 

POPPY APPEAL 
 

TOTAL RAISED £403.07 

Amazing!  Thank you to everyone 

who kindly donated! 
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 





 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Full House Theatre in partnership with The Culture Trust Luton 

present – Peter Pan and Me 

Magical Memories of Peter Pan, A whimsical and fun adventure 

story for small people with big imaginations. 
‘All children, except one, grow up’, and Michael Darling, now 40, has grown up. He’s always wondered 

about his early memories of flying through the night sky to a far-away island with pirates, a mischievous 

fairy and lost boys …Was it all a dream? Could it really have happened?  

Join the littlest of the Darling children this Christmas as he tries to make sense of his magical 

childhood in this festive, family friendly theatre show! 

9th – 24 December 

The Hat Factory Arts Centre, Luton 
 

Suitable for all ages 

box office: 01582 878100 

book tickets here 

 
 

https://www.culturetrust.com/whats-on/peter-pan-and-me


 
 

 

  

                  

 

We would like to wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and  

a Happy New Year! 

We would like to thank you for your 

support for your children and the 

school.  We look forward to a 

happy 2024! 
 

 

 

 

 



 REMINDERS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Start & Finish Times for September 2023 
 

 

Year Start time Finish time 

Years 3 & 4 8.40am 3.00pm 

Years 1 & 2 8.40am 3.00pm 

Reception 8:40am 3:00pm 

 
 

 
PLEASE FOLLOW THE WAY SYSTEM AROUND THE SCHOOL, EVEN IF THIS MEANS YOU 

WALKING BACK AROUND THE BUILDING FOR A 2ND LAP. 
 
 
 

 
Change of contact details/address 
If you have changed your address or phone number recently, please let the 
school office know your new details. Thank you. 

 
 

 
Absences/lateness 
Can all parents ensure that all absences are reported to the School Office by 
9.30am on the day of absence.  It is also very important for the school to know if your 
child is sick, or if they have a medical appointment.  If your child arrives into school late 
(after 8.45am), Parents are asked to please bring their child to the school office. 

 
 

School App 

We now have a school app.  It is available to download free from the App Store on any 
mobile device.  Search for ‘mySchoolApp’.  Please be sure to download the app onto 

your phone as it will be our main method of communicating via text with Parents. 
 
 
                      PE Kit 

September 2023 – Please can all children bring in their PE kits at the beginning of the 
week so they can change into them during school time on their nominated days.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all parents/carers who continue to show (reciprocated) courtesy and 
kindness in their interactions with school staff. 
This notice is a reminder that any aggressive, rude or abusive behaviour will not 
be tolerated. Whether in person or on the phone, contact will be terminated 
immediately. 
  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id%3Duk.co.webpagesoftware.myschoolapp.app%26hl%3Den_GB&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjN1vf4xc3YAhUpLcAKHT2YCv0QwW4IFjAA&usg=AOvVaw26jHKhx6Pygpmgv9S9F5-_


School Lunches 

Ordering and paying for school lunches is now done on www.parentpay.com. Parents 
should have received letters that features login details. Please order all school lunches 
by Thursday for the following week.  If you have any queries, please call 01908 
615705. Beaudesert has a strict ‘No Nuts’ policy, and we ask parents to not send in 
food items such as peanut butter, cakes or biscuits that may contain nuts!   
 
 
Breakfast Club and After School Club 
Advance bookings for both the Breakfast club and After School Club need to be 
made online at https://www.kidzzoneclub.com/.  For same day bookings please can 
parents email hello@kidzzoneclub.com or call the office on 01525 591036 (between 
9am and 3pm). Please note a parent/guardian must complete a ‘Kidz Zone’ child 
registration form either online via the website or with a member of the Kidz Zone team 
for the booking to be accepted – this information is required to meet Ofsted regulations. 
 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please can everyone remember to dismount bikes and scooters whilst on the 
school grounds, as accidents can occur on pathways at busy times. 
 
 
Car Parking 
Just a reminder for some parents when parking outside of the School that it is very 
important to park as considerately as possible. Parents and carers dropping their 
children off at school should not be parking on pavements. Car number plates may be 
reported to the Police if this continues to happen. Can parents also remember that 
parking in the Staff car park or the Kitchen car park is also not permitted. Thank you. 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.kidzzoneclub.com/
mailto:hello@kidzzoneclub.com

